
 
August 28, 2024 

 

VFC 2023-2024 End-of-Season Flu Survey  
 
Dear VFC Coordinator,  
 
Please take a few minutes to complete this survey to share how well the VFC Program and 
the CDPH Immunization Branch supported your flu ordering and vaccination efforts during 
the 2023-24 flu season.  We want to hear from you: What’s working? What needs 
improvement?  Your response will help us in planning flu improvement efforts as we get 
ready for this coming 2024-2025 season. 
 
Please have ONE VFC representative from your clinic site respond to the survey.  It should 
only take 5-8 minutes. 
 
Thank you for all you do to keep California kids healthy and vaccinated! 
 
 

 
 
 

California Department of Public Health | Immunization Branch 
Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program 
850 Marina Bay Parkway 
Richmond, CA 94804 
Phone: 877-2GET-VFC (877-243-8832) 
Fax: 877-FAXX-VFC (877-329-9832) 
Email: MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov 
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